THE BISHOP OF SAN JOATUIN Cathedral House 1209 N.Street Fresno, Calif.

Oct 21st,1935.

My dear Parishioner:

Your interest in the Church's work will be shown by your response to the every member canvass, which this year begins on November 3rd. On that day the canvassers will call on you to explain the inclosed budget and to ask you to sign a subscription card with your contribution allocated as you see fit to (1) The Church's work outside of Bakersfield and (2) The Church's work in the parish.

We have had difficult days but affairs will improve if each of us is willing to do what he can.

This is Christ's work. I am sure you will not fail in your duty to Him and His Church.

Faithfully your bishop

L.C. SANFORD.

LCS:AT.